
Welcoming of Bill Farrand as
Deputy  High  Representative
and Supervisor for Brcko

STATEMENT

by  the  High  Representative,  Carl
Bildt

Vienna, 7 March 1997
I warmly welcome Bill Farrand to the OHR team as my Deputy and
Supervisor  for  Brcko.  He  is  a  vastly  experienced  Foreign
Service Officer and brings all of the right qualities to this
very important job.

https://www.ohr.int/welcoming-of-bill-farrand-as-deputy-high-representative-and-supervisor-for-brcko-3/
https://www.ohr.int/welcoming-of-bill-farrand-as-deputy-high-representative-and-supervisor-for-brcko-3/
https://www.ohr.int/welcoming-of-bill-farrand-as-deputy-high-representative-and-supervisor-for-brcko-3/

